
 
Public Meeting to Discuss the Environmental Resource and Water Use Permits for the 

Fort Lauderdale Hollywood International Airport Expansion Project 
(SFWMD Application #’s 101203-7, 110211-21 & 101209-5) 

 
 
The South Florida Water Management District (SFWMD) will host a public meeting on 
Wednesday, June 22, 2011 to receive comments from interested persons on matters pertaining 
to the Environmental Resource and Water Use Permit applications related to the Fort 
Lauderdale-Hollywood International Airport (FLL) South Runway Expansion Project.   
 
The meeting will take place from 6:00 – 8:30 p.m. in the Floridian Room at the Greater Fort 
Lauderdale/Broward County Convention Center, 1950 Eisenhower Blvd, Fort Lauderdale.  
 
The public is invited to attend and share comments/questions on specific water resource issues 
related to the permit applications.  To view the draft staff reports, click on the following 
application links:  
 

• Environmental Resource Permit – Application #101203-7 
• Environmental Resource Permit – Application #110211-21  
• Water Use Permit – Application #101209-5 

 
Additional application-related exhibits and correspondence are available on the District’s 
ePermitting portal at www.sfwmd.gov/ePermitting.   
 
For further meeting information, please call 561.682.6921.   
 
Please note:  The Greater Fort Lauderdale/Broward County Convention Center is located within 
Port Everglades. Security checkpoints exist at all entrances to Port Everglades. All visitors must 
present photo identification to enter.  
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